
Remind Your Congregation Today 
 
 

2008 Prairie Star District Annual Conference 
Rebuilding a Faithful Democracy 

April 11-13, 2008, Omaha, Nebraska 
Embassy Suites Hotel Omaha, Downtown/Old Market 

 
Keynote Speaker:  Charlie Clements, President and Chief Executive Officer of the Unitarian Universalist 
Service Committee. 
 
Judy Lecturer:  Rev. Meg Riley, Director of Advocacy and Witness, Unitarian Universalist 
Association, “Democratic Faith; Faithful Democracy.” 
  
 

Join UUs from across eight states! 
UUs of all ages are welcome!  Be a mentor to youth or a new member!  Represent your congregation as a 
delegate at the Annual Business Meeting of Prairie Star District!  Join democracy in action! 
 
You’ll also find multigenerational workshops on rebuilding a faithful democracy, timely resources and 
fun activities.  If you or someone you know has a workshop idea, download a workshop application from 
www.psduua.org/AnnualConference  and return it September 30, 2007. 
 

At the Annual Conference of Prairie Star District in Omaha, you will find: 
• a network of Unitarian Universalists to welcome you 
• an integrated youth program, child care 
• celebration, worship, reverence, remembrance 
• the annual business meeting 
• handshakes, hugs, social time, choir singing 
• music, food, fun, laughter 
• a banquet, awards, entertainment 
• books, exhibits, gifts 

 
 

Everyone loves the banner parade. Be part of it! 
Go to http://www.uua.org/documents/gaoffice/bannerspecs.pdf for easy instructions on creating 
and displaying your congregation’s banner. Then bring it to Omaha! 

Registration 
Watch for registration materials in mid-winter. Information about the conference will be posted 
as available at www.psduua.org/AnnualConference or call the Prairie Star District Office 612-
870-4823. Early registration discounts will apply.  
 

Annual Conference 2008 Co-hosted by First and Second Unitarian Churches, Omaha, Nebraska 
 
This announcement is being sent electronically only. You will not receive it in the mail. Please forward 
this message to anyone else who might want to know! Feel free to copy this flyer for your congregation’s 
website, newsletter or bulletin board. 


